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There has been much interest in the distribution of life insurance through banks, as many 
carriers and their bank partners make significant investments to generate sales in this 
channel. But according to research from LIMRA International and its subsidiary, Kehrer-
LIMRA, work still needs to be done before consumers look to banks as a primary source 
for their life insurance needs.  
 
Where Do We Stand? 
After several years of growth, sales through the bank channel have tailed off. According 
to Kehrer-LIMRA, sales of single premium policies—the dominant product sold by 
banks—have steadily declined since 2004. Bank sales of recurring premium products 
have essentially been flat. That trend continues into 2007. Total bank sales dropped 22 
percent for the quarter and are down 13 percent for the year. Sales continue to decline, 
even while industry-wide sales of life insurance have been increasing. As a result, the 
market share of life insurance sold through banks has been steadily dropping in recent 
years, and now accounts for just 1.6 percent of overall industry sales (through third 
quarter 2007). 
 

Trends in Life Insurance Sales Through Banks ($ in millions) 
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Source: The Kehrer-LIMRA Life Report 

 
From the financial institutions’ perspective, banks typically focus on selling life 
insurance to their existing customers. Kehrer-LIMRA, therefore, measures the success 
banks are having in their efforts by looking at revenue penetration—insurance sales 
revenue per bank customer household. In 2006, sales revenue per bank household 
dropped 7 percent to $2.12. This compares with $28.19 for investment programs, an area 
that banks have met with much greater success. 




